
 

 

 

 

 

Term ends: Friday 17th December 2021 

Christmas holidays: Monday 20th December 2021 to Monday 3rd January 2022 

Term Starts: Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Half-term holiday: Monday 21st February 2022 to Friday 25th  February 2022 

School opens: Monday 28th February 2022 

 
If you need to contact school please call 0121 553 2389.  There is an out of hours 
answering service for you to leave a message. Please speak clearly when leaving a 
message with the name and class of the child, thank you. 

Friday 5th November 2021 Issue 008 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, I hope that you all had a lovely half term week with your families, 
and that all of our families who celebrate Diwali had a wonderful time 
celebrating this week. 

This week has been a lovely first week back in school. Yesterday, Year 3 
went on their trip to Edgmond Hall. This experience was an important part 
of their óSavage Stone Ageô topic this term. They really enjoyed         
themselves doing lots of exciting activities, including making shelters, and 
they were an absolute credit to themselves, our school and their families. 
Well done Year 3! Thank you to our staff for organising our first          
excursion out of school in a very long time! 

Have a lovely weekend with your families. Enjoy the fireworks if you are 
attending a display this year. 

Best wishes, 

Lisa Gillam. 

 

Polite notice to parents 

We have noticed that several children are coming into school without  
suitable coats and wearing trainers. Trainers are not part of school        
uniform, and are not suitable for the colder, wetter weather. Please ensure 
that your child comes to school appropriately dressed for the weather. 
Thank you. 

 

RM - 94.9% 

RMB-94.3% 

1G - 96.6% 

1K-  92.8% 

2P - 93.0% 

2K- 95.5% 

3M -92.2% 

3S - 90.7% 

4Gï 94.7% 

4H - 91.3% 

5T - 94.3% 

5B - 97.7% 

6C-  97.0% 

6E-  95.2% 

 
Our attendance this week was 94.3% 
which is below our target of 97%. 

This weekõs winners 

 

Poppy Appeal 
 

From Monday  
8th November 2021  

 
We will be raising funds for  
this yearõs Poppy appeal. 

  
 All items will cost  between 

50p & Ã1 
Please provide your child with 
the exact amount of money as 
change will not be given. 

 
Thank you. 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 
Alma 
for an amazing piece of 
Writing on funny bones. 
 
 

Izabella 
for great communication during 
practical maths. 
 
Tawheed 
for fantastic improvement with 
his hand writing. 

  Noah 
for fantastic writing. 
 
Anas 
for amazing speedy  
sentences. 

 

 
Olivia 
for settling well in 
class. 
 
 
Jeaden 
for super phonics. 
 
 

 
Ibrahim 

for excellent writing 
this week. 

 

 

 
Sofia 
for super sounding 
out new words 
when writing. 


